
COBB COUNTY RETIREE EMPLOYEE ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 21, 2020 

 

The regular of the CCREA was held on Monday, September 21, 2020 by way of Zoom virtual 

meetings.  Approximately 50 members were in attendance. 

The meeting was called to order by President John Reida at 10:30a.m.  Invocation and Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag, and welcome was also led by President Reida. 

MEMBERS KNOWN TO HAVE PASSED AWAY SINCE OUR FEBRUARY MEETING: 

Scott Chadwick, Babe Byrne, and Dottie Bishop   Please keep them in your prayers. 

PROGRAM:  

Bob Beard introduced Buddy Tesar, from Cobb County Government’s Finance Department.  

Buddy reviewed the status and strength of the County pension and indicated that the funding 

level is gradually increasing.   

SECRETARY/TREASURER REPORTS:  Mike Ball presented the current financial report. 

NEXT MEETING is October 19
th

 @ 10:30 AM.  It will be a Zoom virtual meeting. 

 

                    

 

 


